SCOUT NEWS April 2009

The first weekend of the month saw us at Tawd Vale campsite where 2 patrols took part in the Great Escape. This was a hard weekend but good fun and you can find out more about it in our Activities section.

We had one other meeting in April following the Easter holiday and on this evening we had a games night.

We attended the St George's Day parade in West Kirby on Sunday 26th April and more details can be found on the Activities page.

Activities in May – not to be missed Note no meeting on 29th May – Half Term

Creative Challenge Friday 1st May

Group Camp
Saturday/Sunday 2nd /3rd May

Pioneering Project (Rope Bridge)
Fridays 8th and 15th May

Investitures and Games Night Friday 22nd May